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To Whom It May Concern:

As a San Francisco resident with a family I am very concerned about some of the coming
policing changes I have seen recommended.  

I am all for stopping pulling over vehicles with a broken taillight or a broken headlight, but not
stopping pulling over vehicles without license plates or a valid registration.  I hope you all are
being thoughtful about this.  Why would I register my car if I were not leaving the city?  And
if I wanted to commit a crime of course I would take off the plates,  it would reduce the
chance of someone being able to identify me.

None of us want racism in policing,  but everyone except the criminals wants law
enforcement.. 

Please use common sense.

Todd Davis
1151 Washington Street
San Francisco, CA 94108
415-34-9041
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